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Media Advisory 
 

ANTHONY AGAIN NAMED TO NATIONAL PETROLEUM COUNCIL   

Oklahoma Corporation Commissioner Bob Anthony has again been named to serve on the National 
Petroleum Council (NPC). The invitation to serve was made by U.S. Energy Secretary Rick Perry.  

Created in 1946 by President Truman, the Council provides essential advice, information and 
recommendations to the Secretary of Energy on matters related to U.S. oil and natural gas policies and 
issues. Anthony has served on the NPC for the past 8 years. The NPC currently has 212 members.  

This year Secretary Perry is asking the NPC for studies on carbon capture, and the oil and natural gas 
transportation infrastructure in the U.S.   

Oklahoma is the third largest natural gas producer in the U.S. and the fourth largest oil producer.  
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Editors, Producers:  Attached are letters from Energy Secretary Perry and the NPC Chairman, as well as a 
list of the 2018–2019 Oklahoma members of the NPC.  
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